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Welcome	to new	member	
Fauser Energy Inc.

Thank	you	very	much	for	your	support.	

If you  would  like  to  join  the  SCGA,  please  fill  out  the 
membership form at the SCGA website. SCGA	Membership	

Shannon Doka,
Executive Director  

executivedirector@scga.ca 
or  info@scga.ca 
www.scga.ca 

Results:  30th Annual SCGA	Contractor	Safety	Breakfasts		

In 2019, '30' contractor safety breakfasts were held in '30' different 
communities across the Province.  6 team leads from supporting 
organizations delivered the presentation and video to over 3000 
attendees.  In the past five years more than 17,000 have been to 
one of these breakfasts about digging safe and we appreciate the 
20 industry sponsors that have supported these efforts.

The 2019 video recap:

-A line contact in east Regina caused havoc for hundreds of people 
and luckily the impact was contained due to emergency 
preparedness of those who responded
-A homeowner, digging without a proper locate, almost burned 
down his house when replacing a fence
-Dozens of businesses were halted when a fibre line was cut
-A contractor told us the pain of dealing with the aftermath of an 
incident, including the impact to your business and reputation

Check out the video at  www.scga.ca.		

Executive Director Announcement - Shannon Doka joins SCGA 
as Executive Director on June 21, 2019

Luis Wilson, President of the Saskatchewan Common Ground 
Alliance (SCGA) is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Shannon Doka as the new Executive Director for the SCGA.

Shannon recently retired from SaskEnergy where in addition to 
her responsibilities as a Community Involvement Leader she 
was an active member of the SCGA Public Awareness and 
Education Committee. During her time with this Volunteer 
Committee she worked to develop strategies to ensure the 
successful implementation of the Annual Safety Awareness 
Contractors breakfasts and coordinated the logistics for each 
location.

Luis also extended appreciation to outgoing Executive Director 
Sally Cain. Sally served as Executive Director since May 2017. 

Register now for the 
7th Annual CCGA Damage Prevention Symposium Fallsview 

Casino Resort, Niagara Falls, Ontario
 October 8-10, 2019! 

We look forward to you joining us as we focus on critical 
issues specific to Canadian stakeholders. We hope you utilize 
this opportunity to network with peers from across Canada 
while sharing knowledge and ideas for the future.

 For more info go to: CCGA Annual-Symposium-2019

Volunteers at the Manitou Springs Contractor Safety Breakfast

https://canadiancga.com/Annual-Symposium-2019
http://scga.ca/?page_id=217
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TWL2fBkfzec&feature=youtu.be



